
May 22nd, 2024 

The Laurens City Council met in special session at the Municipal Building at 12:00 p.m. on Monday, April 22nd, 2024, 

for the FY25 Budget Public Hearing.  Mayor Rod Johnson called the meeting to order.  Present were Council members Hannah 

Zylstra via phone, John Jamison, Loren Booth via phone, Aaron Christenson, and City Manager Hilary Reed.  Council Member 

Swanson was absent.   

Mayor Johnson opened the public hearing at 12:00 p.m.  There were no written or oral objections.  Mayor Johnson 

closed the public hearing for the FY25 Proposed Property Tax at 12:01 p.m.    

Jamison moved to approve Resolution 06-24 – FY25 Budget.  Christenson seconded.  All ayes; motion carried.   

Jamison moved to adjourn at 12:02 p.m.  Zylstra seconded.  All ayes; motion carried.   

 

 

 

_____________________________________________  _______________________________________________ 

Rod Johnson, Mayor     Hilary Reed, City Clerk 


